

Dear Steven Dawson,

I am writing to make a submission on extending the ban on plastic bags due to roll out in July this year to also include a ban on plastic straws and balloons.

I see so many plastic straws and balloons floating around in our waterways and oceans which cause considerable damage and death to our diminishing sea creatures.

As the new environment minister I am putting in writing my recommendation and plea to ban as much plastic as we can from precious environment, particularly our oceans, lakes and rivers. This HAS to stop so thank you for taking some action towards protecting what's left.

Kind regards Carole de Barre

Sent from Samsung Mobile